
‭Salvagemaster,‬

‭Our first season of dredging and diving has been productive. We have‬
‭recovered a fair quantity of resources, as expected. The wrecks are scattered‬
‭across a reasonably large area of the seabed, and we have seen a number of‬
‭different styles of vessel, representing both Imperial and foreign nations.‬

‭This season our divers were investigating a cluster of small vessels close to‬
‭one of the larger Imperial warships. We believe the large ship was one of the‬
‭navy vessels, and the smaller ships and boats belonged to independent‬
‭captains supporting the Imeprial war effort.‬

‭We have sent this letter ahead of the shipment of historically-interesting‬
‭items. We have done our best to clean and preserve the objects recovered, and‬
‭it seems like the cold waters and thick mud have kept much of what we are‬
‭finding in surprisingly good condition.‬

‭You will find the shipment at the hub, in the care of the Secretary-General of‬
‭the Imperial Civil Service. It contains two items that seem to be particularly‬
‭interesting. The first is a document from the Synod, along with a supply of‬
‭Liao; it was found amongst the wreckage of the smaller vessels. The second‬
‭item is a presentation box containing a bottle of Seguran wine. The date‬
‭suggests it was made very soon after Segura was conquered by the Empire. The‬
‭contents appear to still be liquid and the cork is intact, but we cannot‬
‭determine whether it is drinkable without opening it.‬

‭We continue our work, and you should expect another letter, and another‬
‭package delivered via the Secretary-General, next season.‬

‭On behalf of the Salvagers of the Golden Fleet,‬

‭Yours,‬
‭Alain‬


